Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our commauni

Last Day of Classes and Summer Center

The last day of classes for students at the FCBDD Early Childhood
Centers and Northeast and West Central Schools will be May 29,
2014. Summer Center programs will begin the week of June 23.

Parking Lot at Johnstown Road

The front parking lot at the FCBDD Johnstown Road site will be
repaved this summer. The project will be done in phases so parking
will be available, however we ask for your patience as we work on
this project throughout the summer.

Save the Date

The Ohio Center for Autism and Low Incidence (OCALI) has
announced the dates for their OCALICON 2014, the nation's premier
autism and disabilities conference. It will be held from November 19-
21, 2014 at the Greater Columbus Convention Center.

Bertha Branham

We are sorry to report that Bertha Branham, one of the original
parents to establish services in Franklin County, passed away on
May 8. Mrs. Branham was also the Transportation Director for the
Board for many years. She will be missed.
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